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I just wanted to thank His Majesty and the Prime Minister for the very warm 
and cordial reception v-Je received in Jordan. We always feel we are among 
friends. We reviewed the situation in the Middle East and the results of 
my trip so far. I told His Majesty that I would return in a few ~eeks in 
,_.l ,J..r to see what concrete progress can be made on that occasion and on 
llrdl occasion His llla.jE:sty vJas kind enough to invite me to return, and I 
Slldll. 

'I'llank you. 

* * * * * * * * 
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